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TO:  Vonda Tencza, Superintendent  

Woodbridge Public Schools  

 

FROM: Dr. Shuana K. Tucker 

  Chief Talent Officer 

 

DATE: October 7, 2024 

 

SUBJECT: Revised Leader and Educator Evaluation and Support Plan  

Approval for 2024-25 

 

 

Thank you for submitting revisions to Woodbridge’s 2024-25 Leader and Educator 

Evaluation and Support Plan for 2024-25.  We appreciate the thoughtfulness and timely 

attention that you and educators in your district have put into this process. 

 

We are pleased to inform you that based upon the revised 2024-25 Leader and Educator 

Evaluation and Support Plan received on October 3, 2024, your plan now meets the 

requirements as outlined in the Connecticut Guidelines for Educator and Leader 

Evaluation and Support 2023.  Implementation can proceed as soon as your local Board 

of Education adopts this Connecticut State Department of Education-approved plan. 

 

Congratulations to you and your team.  Thank you for your diligent and thoughtful effort 

as we work together toward the shared goal of continuous support and development of all 

educators in order to impact positive outcomes for all students. 
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cc:  Sharon M. S. Fuller, Talent Office Consultant 

       Dr. Jessica G. Ocasio, Talent Office Consultant 

 

S T A T E  O F  C O N N E C T I C U T   
STATE DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 

 


